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Headteacher Mr S Myers 
 

School Number 840 3087 
20th October 2016 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Choir 
 
Our after school choir will start again after the half term holidays. This time it will be held on a 
Tuesday from 3.30pm until 4.15pm and will be run by Miss Hughes from Durham Music Service. 
Choir will begin on Tuesday 1st November 2016. 
 
This half term the children will be learning carols and songs from the Christmas performances so 
that we can perform them at local events. Our first event will be to open the St. Thomas’ Christmas 
Fair on Saturday 3rd December at 4.00pm. 
 
Choir will run every Tuesday after school until we break up for the Christmas holidays. If your child 
would like to join the school choir please complete and return the form below as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Headteacher 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
I give consent for my child ………………………………….(child’s name) to attend choir after school 
on a Tuesday night starting on Tuesday 1st November 2016 until the Christmas holidays. 
 
I will collect my child from school at 4.15pm. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………(parent or carer) 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 


